Washincéyérgmrzls M e m o

TO: Mayor Manier and City Council
FROM: Ed Andrews, Public Works Director
DATE: November 2, 2018

SUBJECT:  Westlake Watermain Materials — Final Cost Adjustment

At the September 4™, 2018 Council meeting, approval was given for the advance purchase of
materials to effectuate repairs to the City’s damaged 8” ductile iron watermain supplying water
to the private 3" transite watermain at Westlake. Materials costs were estimated at $5,500 and
undertaking of the repairs were contingent upon approval of a formal agreement of
understanding between the two parties.

This agreement was reached and repairs undertaken with an upsizing of the previous 8x8x4 tee
and 4" feed, to that of an 8x8x6 tee, 6” feed anticipating a potential future replacement and
upgrade of the 3" main to the City’s current 6" minimum.

As such, final materials costs were $6,383.73 requiring a post-purchase approval of an
additional $883.73.

This matter has been placed on the City Council meeting’s consent agenda of Monday,
September 17", 2018 for review and ratification.



